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CIRCULAR No. 13									31 AUGUST 2022
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers, 
EXTRA LESSONS
A reminder that there are extra lessons for all learners who need the support in Grade 4-7.  Your child is welcome to attend.

EXCURSIONS
Everyone enjoyed their excursions and there were very tired children and Staff on Friday afternoon.  An enormous thank you to all the Teachers who ensured everyone had fun, stayed safe and returned home safely.  A huge concern is Parents not fetching their children at the stipulated time.  Parents this is not fair on the Teachers who also have families and responsibilities outside the school.  If you are running late, a call to the Teacher is acceptable but more than an hour – is unfair and unreasonable.  If a Parent is more than 1 hour late, your child will be taken to the nearest Police Station where they will be kept safe and where they will be able to wait for you there.  Please ensure you are on time.

SPORT
We will be holding our Inter-house Sports Day next Friday, 09 September 2022 at the sport grounds opposite the turn off to Merlewood Secondary.  All Parents, Guardians and Caregivers are encouraged to come and watch and support their children.  More information will be sent home next week with regards to times etc.

COMMUNICATION WITH THE SCHOOL
Our school whats app number is:  060 908 3597, please add it to your contacts and message me the name of your child and grade so that I can add you to the Hlanganani School Parent communication group.  Please message this number to be part of the group.

SCHOOL FEES
Thank you to all the Parents who have paid their school fees.  A reminder that school fees are due for September. Please pay your school fees timeously.  Parents please take note that you must use your child’s name and admission number as a reference.  This is very important otherwise we have no idea who the money needs to be assigned to.  Thank you for your assistance in this matter.
A reminder to please let the Teacher know if you are sending money to school for fees etc.  

Please look out for the Circular on the back of your school fee statement if the Circular does not come on its own.

FUNDRAISING
We are celebrating Spring Day this Friday, 02 September 2022.  Please send R5 for civvies and we are doing pre-orders of popcorn, ice-cream and cake all at R5 each if you would like to send money.


And remember…Every day may not be good but there is good in every day.

Kind regards


Karen Marx (Principal)
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